
 

 
March 15, 2025 

 

Dear N.M. Bartlett; 

This letter is to certify that DECCO US Postharvest EPA registered products are 
safe to use in agricultural packing operations as long as the label specifications are 
followed as approved by the United States EPA. DECCO US Postharvest is 
confident that our products are being supplied to customers without being 
adulterated or contaminated during the manufacturing process. 

We guarantee that all product batches meet the specifications claimed in the 
product label and Technical Data Sheet. 

Bill Eakle 
Bill Eakle 

Supply Chain & Manufacturing Lead 
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